Westgate Elland HX5 OBB Phone: 01422 373159 Fax: 01422 311568

 $\hbox{E-mail: admin@elland.calderdale.sch.uk}$

Elland C of E School (Scan below for website)











HEADTEACHER'S AWARD

Well done Ali Reza Esfehani for receiving the latest Head Teacher's award.

PUPILS OF THE WEEK

Last week the pupils of the week were :-

Rec: Dexter Ellis

Yr 1: Freddie Murray

Yr 2: Maddison Thomas-Majid

Yr 3: Byron MacleanYr 4: James CochraneYr 5: Olivia Whinnet

Yr 6: Kennady Hickingbotham

Attendance Winner Year 2 - 100%



WOW WORK OF THE WEEK

Last week the Wow Work of the week were:-

Rec: Sebastian Latka

Yr 1: Lily Moffat

Yr 2: Kasey Calder

Yr 3: Sienna Hanse

Yr 4: Chloe Jeffreys

Yr 5: Crystal Moriarty-Coyne

Yr 6: Jenson Smith

Robinwood

The Robinwood residential trip was a huge success. The children had a fabulous time and joined in with all the activities. We are very proud of them all.

A slideshow of photographs and certificate presentation will take place in Celebration Assembly on the first week back after half term, Friday 1st March.









World Book Day

World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March and the children will be invited to <u>dress up as their favourite</u> <u>book character</u>.

Miss Horsfall has launched a World Book Day competition. The children are invited to make a story in a jar

(see pictures below). There will be prizes to win and the winners will be announced in Friday's assembly on the 8th March. Entries should be sent into school on or before World Book Day. Entries will be displayed in the school library.





Church Links

Class news



Thank you to the parents of Class 1 for a huge turnout at the class assembly! The assembly was based on love and kindness—particularly as this week is Valentine's Day and Random Acts of Kindness Day!

...And here are some pictures of Year 4's 'Seawigs' that the children have made based on the English book 'Oliver and the Seawigs'.

School dinner payments



A polite reminder that all dinner monies are payable in advance, on Mondays.

One week costs £9.50.

Half term to Easter will cost £66.50.



Nursery Places

There are Nursery places available in September, for Children born between 1 April 2016 and 31 March 2017. Applications are made directly to the school.

Shrove Tuesday—Pancake Day!



Pancakes will be a dessert option for school dinners on Tuesday 5th March.

Traditionally, Pancakes are associated with the day preceding Lent, because they are a way to use up rich foods such as eggs, milk, and sugar, before the fasting season of the 40 days of Lent.

Pupil Information and Medical forms



Thank you for returning the Pupil Information and Medical Forms. If you haven't already done so, please complete and return them to school as soon as possible. It is important for the school to have the most up-to-date details for your child.

Further blank forms are available in the office.

The information given will be transferred to the school's computer system. Under the GDPR, any person named on the form has the right to check the information recorded. Thank you for your support in this.



Photos



On Tuesday Year 6 went to Elland Bridge (Right).

Here are our Pupils of the Week (Left).



Upcoming Events

Friday 15th February—School closes at the end of the day for half term.

Monday 25th February—School reopens.

Thursday 28th February—Choir starts.

Friday 1st March—Robinwood presentation in Celebration Assembly

Thursday 7th March—World Book Day (non uniform day—dress up as a book character).

